HE AITY of

CHARLOTTE

— MICHIGAN ——

Memo

To: Honorable Mayor Armitage; City Council
From: Mary LaRocque, City Clerk

Date: September 01, 2022

Re: Goeble Field Lease Agreement

Background

On August 28, 2002 the City entered into a lease agreement with Charlotte Junior Orioles for the use of
Goeble Field. Two previous amendments to extend the term of the lease have been approved and
recorded. The current lease term expired August 29, 2022 and therefore, the need for a third
amendment to extend the lease presents itself again. CJO Commissioner Mike Bialkowski is in agreement
with the amended lease agreement.

Recommendation
Charlotte Junior Orioles have made good use of the field for many years and have been a good steward
of the property. | recommend a ten (10) year lease extension expiring September 06, 2032.

Financial Impacts
N/A

Suggested Motion
The Council hereby approves the 3rd Amendment of the Goeble Field lease for another 10 year term
expiring September 06, 2032.



